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"It All Flows Downhill"
Stormwater Management and Rain Gardens in

Transylvania County

Presented by the Transylvania Extension Master Gardener
Volunteers

Tuesday, August 8th, 10 a.m.

Learn more »

Transylvania County Cattlemen's Association
Picnic

Transylvania County Cattlemen's Association will host the annual
summer picnic at the Rosman High School Farm on August 3, 2017

at6:00 P.M. To register and for further information contact (828)
884-3109.

Transylvania County Beekeeper's Club

The Transylvania County Beekeeper's Club will meet on August 7,
2017 at 7:00 P.M. in the conference room of the Community
Services Building. Hannah Bundy, horticulture agent, will discuss
pollinators and pesticide use.

@%@ ooy \Certified Plant Professional Short Course

The annual Certified Plant Professional Short Course will start on
August 11th and meet for the next consecutive Fridays. Individuals
interested in taking this class should get registered soon. All classes
begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude around 4:30 p.m. except the review
on September 12th which is from 3:00 to 6:00. All of the classes will
be held at The North Carolina Arboretum, Asheville, NC; the first two
classes will be held in the Visitors Educational Center and the balance
in the Plant Professional Landscape Garden. The Arboretum drive




connects to the entrance ramp to the Blue Ridge Parkway from US
191. This entrance is about 2 miles south of I-26 from exit 33.
For the registration form go to: Reqistration Form

4-H SUMMER
Opportunities in
Transylvania County

Learn more »

s > Master Gardener Clinic at the Farmers
I Market

Are you wondering what's killing your tomato plant or when to
plant your kale? Come visit the Master Gardeners at the
Transylvania Farmers Market on August 5th and August 19th
=~ toaskall your lawn and garden questions and learn more!

What's Bugging our Forests?

Free and open to the public!

Do you own forested land? Wondering what's
affecting the health of your trees? We have a
wide variety of invasive pests that are causing
issues. You may have already heard about the
Hemlock Woolly Adelgid, the Emerald Ashe
Borer, Pine beetles, etc.

Dr. Jill Sidebottom of NCSU Extension will be
presenting on how we can identify these pests
and what to do if we find them in our woods.
Call 828-884-3109 or email
bmrenner@ncsu.edu for more information or to
RSVP.

Join Us for the 2017 Tomato Field
- Day!

This is your opportunity to see new up-and-coming varieties and

learn the latest about disease, insect, and weed control for staked
tomato production and vegetables in western North Carolina.




Learn more»
or Click Here to register (free and open to the public!)

Read more N.C. Cooperative Extension news »

NC State University and N.C. A&T State University work in tandem, along with federal, state and local governments,
to form a strategic partnership called N.C. Cooperative Extension.




